
Award Winners Will Be Revealed SOON!  
Samantha Kennedy (FL), NEAFCS Vice President for Awards and 
Recognition 
 
Once again, I would like to thank everyone who took the time to apply 
for awards this year. We all have busy schedules and carving out time 
to submit your good work for recognition can be a challenge. However, 
it is so important that we not only toot our own horn, but that we 
celebrate each other. As a colleague of mine likes to say, “A rising tide 
lifts all the boats.” The success of each individual contributes to the 
success of our profession overall. We are the tide; family and consumer 
sciences is the collection of boats. 
 
Congratulations to everyone who won an award at their state affiliate level. All of those winners 
were submitted for regional and national consideration. Their applications have been sent out to 
be judged by NEAFCS colleagues across the country and the results should be in soon. 
 
I know for some, travel support may be dependent on whether you won an award, so my goal 
is to have those winner announcements out by the middle of May – BEFORE early bird 
conference registration opens up. By the time you are reading this, we should be just about 
ready to send those announcements out. 
 
Stay tuned and good luck! 
 
 


